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The Computational Intelligence Research Group of the University of Pernambuco had 10
accecpted papers at the X Brazilian Congress of Computational Intelligence (Congresso
Brasileiro de Inteligência Computacional - CBIC), the most important brazilian scientific event
on CI. The congress will take place in Fortaleza-CE during 4 days, starting at 2011 November
8th. For more informations, click on the following link:  http://cbrn-cbic2011.org/?lang=en .

  

 1 / 1

http://cbrn-cbic2011.org/?lang=en

